
 
 

Monday 14th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

  

We invite you to attend the Year 6 SATs preparation meeting on - 

Day: Monday 4th February 2019 Time: 3.00pm 

The meeting will be held in the school hall, I hope you will be able to attend. 

 

In the Summer Term children in Year 6 will take the SATs (Standard Attainment Tests.)  

  

Year 6 children will sit tests in: 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Spelling, grammar, punctuation and vocabulary 

  

The Year 6 KS2 SATs will be carried out in school during the week commencing 13th May 

2019. 

To fully prepare you and your child for the experience of SATs, we invite you to meet 

with us so that we can: 

 Explain what ‘SATs’ are and how your child has performed in recent practise tests 

 Talk through ‘SATS’ week and what will happen. 

 Share what the tests may include and the types of questions the children will need to be 

able to answer. 

 Explain how we can best prepare the children for this in school. 

 Share ideas and tips for how you can help your child at home. 

 Answer questions and concerns that you may have. 

We are very proud of all the children and their achievements at St. Paul’s Peel C.E. Primary 

School and we obviously want our Year 6s to be as successful as possible and do as well as they 

possibly can, by us all working together. 

It would be great if you could join us on the date stated above; this will be a great opportunity 

for you to ask questions and become better informed so you can support your child during this 

time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
 


